
 
 

Code Red Call 10/12/2023 
  

Hello.	This	is	Pam	Nichols,	Communications	Director	for	the	Town	of	Sutton.	It’s	
that	time	of	year	again	to	invite	you	to	attend	the	Fall	Town	Meeting	on	Monday,	
October	16th.	The	meeting	will	be	held	in	the	Middle/High	School	Auditorium,	383	
Boston	Road.	Check	in	starts	at	6:30	and	the	meeting	will	begin	at	7pm.	
	
Hopefully	you	have	seen	our	new	signs	around	town	and	have	received	the	post	
card.	You	can	scan	the	post	card	with	your	phone	to	view	the	warrant	or	please	
visit	www.suttonma.org	to	view	the	warrant	and	virtual	presentation	for	details	on	
the	nineteen	articles.	The	town	meeting	information	is	pinned	in	the	news	section	
on	the	homepage.	
	
Thank	you	and	have	a	nice	evening.	
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